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SECTION B – MATTER FOR INFORMATION 
 

WARDS AFFECTED: ALL 

 
4. Cremations 
 
4.1. Purpose of the Report 

 
 To inform Members of the number of cremations carried out during July 

and August. 
 
4.2. Background 

 
4.2.1. During July & August a total of 199 applications were received and 

following completion of the crematory works we have also received, 
during September, two applications for Saturday funerals. 

 
4.2.2. We continue to be supported by the Funeral Directors and following this 

meeting I will be writing to each firm thanking them for their support and 
patience over the last two years and confirming that we are now fully 
operational.  

 
4.2.3. I also intend holding a Funeral Director/Clergy meeting, on a date yet to 

be decided, when they will be given a tour of the refurbished crematory 
and then be encouraged to participate in a general discussion regarding 
daily working practices with a view to improving the service we provide 
to the general public. 

 
4.3. List of Background Papers 
 
 None 
 
4.4. Wards Affected 

 
 All 
 
4.5. Officer Contact 



 
Mr. C. Phillips– Superintendent & Registrar 
Tel. No. 01639 883570 
e-mail : c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk 


